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HUXWRX Safety Co. Contributes $40,000 to Support the American Suppressor 
Association 

Millcreek, UT — The American Suppressor Association (ASA) is proud to announce that HUXWRX Safety 
Co. has contributed $40,000 to support its fight to protect and expand suppressor rights across the 
country. As a valued sponsor, HUXWRX Safety Co. is playing a key role in ensuring ASA can continue its 
vital advocacy efforts at both the state and federal levels. 

“At HUXWRX Safety Co., our commitment to innovation is matched by our dedication to responsible 
firearm ownership,” said Darrell Marrow, Sr. VP of Sales at HUXWRX Safety Co.. “Supporting ASA’s mission 
to educate the public and advance suppressor rights reflects our core values, and we’re proud to 
contribute to such a significant cause.” 

HUXWRX Safety Co. is renowned for its cutting-edge technology and high-quality products that serve the 
needs of the Second Amendment community. The company provides superior suppressors and firearm 
accessories that not only enhance the shooting experience but also underscore its commitment to the 
rights and safety of firearm enthusiasts nationwide. As a human exposure workshop, HUXWRX Safety Co. 
is dedicated to building products optimized for customer safety and health without compromising 
efficiency or performance. The team is deeply passionate about its mission, delivering exceptional 
products and top-notch customer support while upholding American manufacturing values by producing 
all its suppressors in Millcreek, Utah. 

“The increase in support from HUXWRX Safety Co. is an absolute game-changer for ASA,” said Knox 
Williams, Executive Director of ASA. “Their contribution will directly bolster our legislative and educational 
initiatives, helping us break down misconceptions about suppressors and advocate for common sense 
pro-suppressor reform. At the end of the day, suppressors are hearing safety devices that every law-
abiding American should have the ability to own.” 

ABOUT THE AMERICAN SUPPRESSOR ASSOCIATION  
Founded in 2011, the American Suppressor Association has been instrumental in promoting the rights of 
suppressor owners nationwide, advocating for legal reform, and educating the public about the benefits 
of suppressors.  ASA’s successful campaigns have resulted in the legalization of suppressors in three 
states, the use of suppressors while hunting in 19 states, the defeat of numerous attempts to impose state 
level bans, and the dramatic improvements to NFA transfer times. 


